
Town of Liberty 
Scott Retzlaff, Chairman 

N3918 Hollow Road 
New London, WI 54961 

 
April 23, 2023 

To: Property owners in the Town of Liberty 

 
The Town of Liberty is in the planning stages for consideration of amending the ordinance for routes to 
allow ATV’s and UTV’s to operate on the county roads within the township to the already approved 

township road ordinance. 

 
As required by the Outagamie County ATV Ordinance, we are contacting all property owners adjacent 

to the proposed routes on the county highways that are being considered as potential routes. 

Outagamie County requires that the townships send out a mailing to all landowners on the affected 

routes and hold a public hearing for anyone to express support or concerns.  

 

The New London ATV Club has contacted the township and has offered assistance with the county 

processes in getting these roads opened. 

 

The county highway the town would like to request from the county as potential routes are: 

• County Hwy M north from Hortonia town line (Wolf River) to Hwy 54 (460 AADT) 

 

See attached map for further details. 

 
The Town of Liberty will be hosting a public hearing to allow comments and gather feedback on the 
proposed routes.  
 

Meeting date: 5/10/2023@ 5:30 pm 

Liberty Town Hall 

N3918 Hollow Road 

New London, WI 54961 

If you are unable to attend the public hearing, written comments can be sent via email to: 
chairman@townoflibertyocwi.gov 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Scott Retzlaff 

Town of Liberty Chairman 


